June 22, 2015

Jess McNeely, AICP

Senior Plannar

Current Plans Division

Wichita-Sedgwick County Metropolitan Area Planning Department

RE: ZON2008-00025
Dear Mr. McNeely:

We would like to request a one-year platting extension for our
property here on East 21 Street North. As I believe is required, I
have enclosed a check for the requisite $110.

Best regards, E

Leah Dannar-Garcia

15615 East 21 Street North
Wichita, Kansas 67230
(316} 733-6788
Leah.dannar@sbcglobal.net




